
  
 
 
 
 
 
June 11, 2002 
Electronic Bulletin No. 304 
 
 
 
 

Attn Customers: 
 
We are excited to announce that Pacer Stacktrain now has 
the ability to 
e-mail your stack facts, instead of (or in addition to) faxing 
them to you. 
 
Please respond to bdonato@pacerintl.com with your 
current e-mail address. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Any questions, please call Brenda Donato at 877-917-2237 
x1583 
 
 
 



 


